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EGL/LMS 

May 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Arrangements for Year 7 Science trip to Magna Science Adventure Centre, Rotherham 

Year 7 students will be travelling to Magna Science Adventure Centre to enhance the learning of 
our science curriculum and give pupils a chance to explore and discover science in a hands-on 
environment.  

The visit is on Wednesday 5th June 2024. We will travel by hired coach to Magna in Rotherham 
leaving school at approximately 8.30 am. Students will need to be in school for 8 am to enable a 
prompt departure.  

We will be setting off back from Magna at approximately 3.00pm and therefore expect to return 
to school at approximately 4pm TBC, dependent on traffic. Please arrange to collect your child from 
4 pm or make arrangements for your child to get public transport home in the usual way at this 
time. Please can we ask parents to not park on North Street or Church Street before or after school 
to allow the coaches to park up. 

Students will need to come dressed in non-uniform clothes e.g. leggings or tracksuit bottoms, a light 
T-shirt and a jacket. There is a water playground aspect of the trip so the clothes students wear 
should be clothes they don’t mind getting wet. Students will need to bring a change of clothes in a 
separate plastic bag (that fits in their main bag) for the coach ride home. 

Students can bring their mobile phones if needed for transport home, but will be asked to put them 
away whilst at magna to fully appreciate the experience. Any student using their phone 
inappropriately will have it confiscated in line with normal school policy. 

Students should bring the following with them in a small bag/back pack: 

• a packed lunch (any students who are eligible for free school meals and have requested a 
lunch for the trip will receive this on the morning of the trip). 

• a bottle of water. 
• any routine medication which they usually carry, for example inhaler, these must be labelled 

with the student’s name. 
• a change of clothes to come home in and a plastic bag (to put wet clothes in) inside their 

main bag. 
• A small amount of money for the gift shop. 
• Mobile phone if needed for transport home. 
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May I take this opportunity to remind parents that students are expected to display the very highest 
standards of behaviour and courtesy. 

If you have any further questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me at 
egledhill@heckgrammar.co.uk.  

Yours faithfully, 

Miss E. Gledhill 

Techer of Chemistry 
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